
Friday 8th January 2021 

We thank you for your continued support. 
Each week we will inform you of events taking place and important dates for your diary. It will be sent out 
every Friday via Parent Mail so please ensure that you have given your details to the school office. It can 
also be found on the school website. 
M.Collinson 

 
What a strange start to the new term it has been this week. 
Well done to all those children who are managing to log on to the Google Meet at the correct times on a 
morning for registration. This enables them to see their teacher and classmates, and to get further 
guidance of the tasks they need to complete that day.  Please ensure children are dressed and have had 
their breakfast by this time. 
All pupils are expected to log on for registration at 9am in Year 5 and Year 6 and at 9.15am in Year 3 and 
Year 4. 
All work for the day is uploaded on Google Classroom by the class teacher and must be completed. 
Teachers are also delivering live teaching to pupils at home on a daily basis. 
Pupils can access support from their teachers by clicking on the meeting link, even if live teaching is not 
going ahead.  The meet link is kept open for much of the day.  It is better to contact the teacher via the 
meet link for immediate feedback.  If it is not open, pupils can contact their teacher via stream in their 
Google Classroom.   
It is useful to have the worksheet open when completing a live lesson so pupils can access the worksheet 
easily if need be. 
If there are any issues, then please don’t hesitate to contact school and ask for help. 

Each week, staff choose a pupil in their class to be pupil of the week. If it is a pupil working 
from home their certificate will be put in their tray ready for their return. 

Week ending 8.1.2021 
3CL – BEATRICE IORDACHESCU 

3AE –  AMELIA EGGLESTONE 
4NW – HEIDI GARDNER 
4NG – ETHAN FRASER 

5LR – MOLLEY BECKETT 
5BA – CHLOE AGGAS 

5KJ – COLE MARSHALL 
6JO – DENNIS RUSU 
6FD – JOE GARBUTT 

6GD – LEWIS BATCHELOR 
Well done everyone! 

 

 

Please remember to adhere to 2m social distancing outside the school gates and inside the 
school grounds.  Face coverings must be worn on school premises and grounds at all times. 

Thank you for your continued support. 


